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LOOKING AFTER YOUR FAMILY SINCE 1971
491 Lawrence Avenue West, Suite 101

Toronto, ON M5M 1C7
www.doctorsofficetoronto.com

February 2023

As some of you know, | am expecting a baby at the beginning of April.

My Parental leave is due to start March 20, 2023. In my absence, my family practice will be
covered by Dr. Roy Nofech-Mozes. He is an excellent physician and we welcome him to Doctors
Office Toronto. Dr. Nofech-Mozes has a lot of experience and | am confident you will be in great
hands.

I look forward to seeing you all when | return in October 2023.

Best,
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Dr. Sophie Gottesman



